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  15th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Increase in Fees at Wivelsfield Wrens Nursery 

We are now coming to the end of our second year of running the Wivelsfield Wrens Nursery, and 

we are so pleased with how it has continued to grow and become part of our school community.  

Following the increase in costs associated with running the Nursery, we have reviewed our 

offering and we will be increasing our session costs from September 2025. We have 

benchmarked these against other settings in the surrounding area and believe that these 

increases are in line with them and still remain competitive. 

To try to keep your costs down we have kept our sundry contributions the same as this year. 

From Sept 2025 the costs will be: 

 

  Morning Session Afternoon 

Session** 

Late Session++ 

Time  8.30 - 11.30  11.30 - 14.30  14.30 - 15.30  

Length of session  3 hours  3 hours  1 hour  

EYEE Funding 

available  

Yes (+ £1 Sundry 

contribution^^) 

Yes (+ £1 Sundry 

contribution^^) 

Yes (+ £1 Sundry 

contribution^^) 

Cost of private 

funding 2-year 

olds  

£24.00 (+ £1 

Sundry 

contribution^^) 

£24.00 (+ £1 

Sundry 

contribution^^) 

£8.00 

Cost of private 

funding 3- and 4-

year olds 

£21.00 (+ £1 

Sundry 

contribution^^) 

£21.00 (+ £1 

Sundry 

contribution^^) 

£7.00 
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** If you require a hot meal for your child these can be ordered through our catering provider 

the current cost is £2.97 

++ This is a non-funded session 

^^ This is a voluntary contribution which helps to provide Forest school sessions, snacks, 

resources and other consumables to enrich your child’s experience in our nursery. 

 

Thank you to all of you for your support for Wrens Nursery this year. We are looking forward to 

welcoming your children back in September. 

  

Warm Regards, 

 

 

Helen Smith  

Headteacher 
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